

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Final call for tickets for the Parents' Association 'Enchanted Forest' Ball

There are a few tickets still remaining for the Parent thought about coming but assumed all the tickets ha from Dawn Dunn at 0 didunn@shrewsbury.org.uk.

ents, grandparents, sons and daughters are all welcome to join the Old Salopian Golfing Socie rses in the country. (Tiger Woods (2006) and Rory McIlroy (2014) each won The Open here!)

Shrewsbury Half-Marathon - Calling all Parents!

Back is 2013, the town of Streewbury decided to shull it is streets for one Sunday in Jun to hold a half-merathon. That morning a small group of Streewbury School runners joined the other competitors to ket to the streets and take on the 13-mile challenge. Every year since then the event has grown and as it has done so our own numbers have swelled with two love 20 Streesbury School participants taking part each year. When the past her we have readed £26,606 for charities including The Streesbury Ark. CRY, The Restart Centre, and Alder Hye Children's Hoppital. It is also a wonderful in which we can bring together the School community in a moment of shared endaevour last year's Team Streesbury School included teaching staff, support staff, pupils, parents and former pupils.



is year's event takes place on Sunday 17th June and entries are now open on the entropy of the place of the

- Let us know that you have signed up by e-mailing @ marketing@hrewbury.org.uk

 3. Start your training there are 13 weeks to go, so you've got plenty of time

 4. Enjoy the energising boost of getting fitter and stronger, and the warm glow of achieve

Latest News













ided off their emely successful on with a great ormance on the first of the National iols' Championships weekend – although made it all the more opointi...







Old Salopian Will Hayward (R 2012-17) is currently spending part of his gap year working as a volunteer at DCT Myumi Secondary School in Tanzania with the help of John Clark. We are grateful to him for sending us a fa_



Shrewsbury School's Head of Art Rose Shawe-Taylor joined students from the charity Art History Link-Up at the National Gallery on 6th March, where they discussed the importance of art in education with His Royal Hig.

Read More

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendar

No Events added to the Newsletter